PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT DUE TO ANTICIPATED SEVERE WEATHER FOR JANUARY 21, 2025, GOVERNOR
IVEY HAS DECLARED A STATE OF EMERGENCY. THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY OFFICES WILL BE CLOSING ON JANUARY 21,
2025 AT 12:00 P.M.

THE CITY OFFICES WILL REOPEN AND RETURN TO REGULAR BUSINESS OPERATING HOURS ON THURSDAY,
JANUARY 23, 2025 AT 8:00 A.M. EASTERN TIME.
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SHANNON DAVIS, CITY CLERK




